6288/9 FAC

OCT 25 1998

Mr. H. Kirk Lucius, Chief U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, IV Site Investigation and Support Branch Waste Management Division 345 Courtland Street Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Mr. Lucius:

We are forwarding review comments by environmental agencies to keep you informed of progress in our Installation Restoration Program (IRP). Atlantic Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command and our contractor, Hunter-ESE, Incorporated, are addressing each of these comments. As members of the Technical Review Committee (TRC), we will review the comments and our responses at the next TRC meeting.

distribution of the second second

160 No 1801 1801

For further information about the enclosures, please contact me or Bob Alexander at (919) 451-3034.

Sincerely,

T. J. DALZELL By direction

Copy to: HQMC-LFL LANTDIV (Code 114)

Blind copy to: SJA JPAO BMO (Utilities) NREAD EnvEngr